Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	373
	NPRR Title
	Revised State Estimator Reports on Individual Transmission Load on Electrical Buses

	
	

	Date
	June 20, 2011

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Eric Goff on behalf of WMS

	Company
	egoff@reliant.com

	E-mail Address
	Reliant Energy Retail Services, LLC

	Cell Number
	512-284-4908

	Market Segment
	Independent Retail Electric Provider (IREP)


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


WMS, as the original sponsor of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 373, hereby withdraws NPRR373 pursuant to Section 21.4.2, Withdrawal of a Nodal Protocol Revision Request.
The revisions proposed in NPRR373 will be addressed via modifications to NPRR327, State Estimator Data Redaction Methodology.  NPRR1373 is therefore no longer necessary.  Accordingly, at the June 15, 2011 WMS meeting, WMS unanimously voted to withdraw NPRR373.
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